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November 12, 2024 

Mayor Eric Green and Council Members: 

Recommendation from the Planning & Zoning Commission  
 

As requested by the Town Clerk, the Planning & Zoning Commission recently reviewed Ordinance 
No. 2024-007 – Town of Alpine Health, Safety and Sanitation Noise Control document.   

 
The Commission members discussed construction timeframes at the October 22nd 2024 meeting with 

members of the public in attendance and determine to amend the previously suggested timeframes for 
construction activities.  Attached is the revised ordinance, original corrections have been identified in red 
and those revised correction have been identified in blue. 

 
The Commission is available to any questions that the Council might have regarding the suggested 

changes.   

 

Mr. Dan Schou moved to send a recommendation to the Town Council for their consideration for 

the suggested amendments and/or changes to Ordinance No. 2024-007 – Town of Alpine Health, 

Safety and Sanitation Noise Control as presented and reviewed by the Planning and Zoning 

Commission.  Ms. Melisa Wilson seconded the motion.  Vote:  2 yes, 0 no, 0 abstain, 1 absent 

(Kolbas).  Motion carried. 
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